
Tucasi Online Payment Security Changes 

ACTION REQUIRED BEFORE 30th April 2018 

 

As you may be aware changes are being made by credit card companies such as WorldPay to improve the 

security of their systems.  As a result, any parents using Windows XP or Windows Vista will no longer be 

able to use Tucasi Online Payments. 

Why is this happening? 

This change is being enforced by the PCI DSS (Payment Card Industry Data Security Standard).  From the 

30th June 2018 all websites that accept card payments will no longer allow users of Windows XP and 

Windows Vista to use their websites.  WorldPay are implementing this change on 30th April 2018. 

This change is outside of Tucasi’s control and is not limited to Tucasi Online Payments. 

When will this happen? 

WorldPay are implementing this change on the 30th April 2018, with other payment providers following 

suit between now and the 30th June 2018.  You should have received a separate communication from 

your payment processor that details the exact date. 

Kind regards, 

Iain Spirit 

Iain Spirit 

Head of Operations 

Tucasi Ltd 

Email: support@tucasi.com 

Web: www.tucasi.com 

Sales: 02380 016563 Support: 02380 016564 
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